
 

Yagoona Station improvement work 

From Sunday 4 to Saturday 10 November 2018 

 

What we are doing  

Sydney Trains is undertaking maintenance work at Yagoona Station from Sunday 4 to Saturday 10 
November. 

To improve the condition of the station and enhance customer facilities, we will be: 

 Pressure washing floor and wall surfaces 

 Removing graffiti 

 Cleaning high access areas. 

How this affects you  

Noise 

These works may create additional noise at night. 

Work will take place during the following times: 

 4pm and 11:59pm on Sunday 4  

 8pm and 4am from Monday 5 to Saturday 10 November. 

We understand that this work will have an impact on you and your neighbours. We appreciate your 
patience and understanding.  

Contact us 

For project information  
transport.nsw.gov.au/sydtraincommunity 

To report environmental concerns (24hours) 1300 656 999 

 


